
JSTS - November 2017 Meeting  
November  13, 2017 
Federici’s Freehold 
 
Preceding the business meeting James Bonanno, the transportation manage of Monmouth County, discussed 
updating of the Bike Resource Locator App.  It is designed to mark the locations of bicycle racks, lanes and 
paths, shops and maintenance stations to assist Monmouth County staff to create a map of Monmouth 
County’s cycling resources. 
 
Business meeting 
17 members in attendance, 3 officers 
 
Treasurer’s reports for October & November were reviewed but not approved due to discrepancies.  To be 
reviewed & put to membership for approval in January. 
 
Membership 
2017 - 364 members - 263 single, 44 family 
2018 - 24 members - 20 single, 4 family 
Family membership procedure is effective with 2018 memberships. 
 2010 - 2014 - historic data excel rec’s was received from Joe.  The membership coordinator will continue with 
the updates so that the club has historic data. 
 
Ride Coordinator 

● A bench in thomson Park has been dedicated to John Schwebel. 
● Frostbite series to begin Dec 1.  To qualify riders must ride 1 weekend ride (Saturday or Sunday) either 

mountain or road.  All rides are All Pace. Ride leaders are to forward sign-in sheets to Debbie at 
daasbjorn@gmail.com  to keep tally. 

● Winter rides - get to Barb for Jan, Feb & March  
● Calendar for 2018 is on the website 
● Souper Saturday - coordinator needed 
● Touring options 

○ Bike Virginia 
○ JSTS Summer Tour - Finger Lakes NY 
○ Italy - Lake Garder or Hotel Dory 
○ Vermont Challenge 
○ Grand Fondo NJ 

 
Holiday Party 

● Sunday, DEc 17 2- 5 pm 
● 50 people minimum for attendance, $10 cost per member 

 
Harvest Ride  - turn out was not good due to weather 
Life Time member  - Fred Sweet was voted in as a Life Time member 
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Election Committee - 2018 Executive Board 
 
David Lee - President 
Steve Surowitz - Vice President 
Steve Shell - Treasurer 
Debbie Asbjorn - Secretary 
 
Volunteer recognition  - Thank you to those who volunteer to keep the club running.  JSTS mugs were given 
to volunteers in attendance.  Steve has the mugs and will bring to Holiday Party.  If you have not gotten your 
mug contact Steve. 
 
Adjourn 
 
Next meeting Jan 8, location TBD 
 


